

READING



Jamie Oliver
is a busy man. What does he do? He's a chef, and he loves cooking. He has his own TV shows. He writes cookbooks. He has a website with a blog and a lot of ideas for things to cook. He gives cooking lessons. He has many restaurants. Jamie wants everyone to eat and enjoy good food. Cooking is fun, and good food helps you live a long and happy life. He also works to help children and young people. His TV shows prove that food can be delicious and good for you.

Jamie cooks dishes from different countries on his TV shows. His *Jamie's Italian* restaurants serve food from Italy. His *Fifteen* restaurants are special. Some young people leave school and can't find work. Every year, fifteen of these young people start work in Jamie's restaurants and learn to cook. Some of them are now chefs and have their own restaurants.

I. READ THE PROFILE. CHOOSE THE CORRECT SENTENCE.

- a) Jamie Oliver is a farmer.
- b) Jamie Oliver is a TV chef.
- c) Jamie Oliver is a school teacher.

II. READ THE PROFILE AGAIN. ARE THE STATEMENTS TRUE (T) OR FALSE (F)?

- 1. Jamie doesn't do very much. ____
- 2. He writes books about geography. ____
- 3. He has a lots of restaurants. ____
- 4. He wants people to eat well. ____
- 5. He helps some young people without jobs. ____

III. READ THE PROFILE AGAIN. ANSWER THE QUESTIONS.

1. What is on Jamie's website?

2. How does good food help you?

3. How many young people start work at *Fifteen* every year?

4. Do some of these young people have their own restaurants now?

LISTENING

I. LISTEN AND CHECK THE CORRECT ANSWER.

What is *Young Masterchef*?

- 1. A TV cooking competition for children. ____
- 2. A restaurant in New York. ____
- 3. A special school for chefs. ____

II. LISTEN AGAIN. CHOOSE THE CORRECT ANSWERS.

1. George is...

- a) this year's winner b) last year's winner

2. He's...

- a) 11 years old b) 12 years old

3. George is cooking...

- a) carrot soup b) tomato soup

4. His favorite dish is...

- a) strawberry ice cream b) strawberry cheesecake

5. George wants to have his own...

- a) restaurant b) TV show

III. LISTEN AGAIN. ANSWER THE QUESTIONS.

1. How old are the children on *Young Masterchef*? _____

2. Who do the children cook for? _____

3. Is George cooking today? _____

4. What is George cooking with the fish? _____

5. What does George want to be? _____